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Please join me and thousands of Oregonians in opposing significant tax hikes, 

including a 15-cent increase in the state’s gas tax, a new transfer tax on car sales, 

and other fees. These increases are burdensome and unnecessary. 

Please redirect hundreds of millions of dollars from climate change investments, 

passenger rail service, and transit operations to road maintenance. This approach is 

more fiscally responsible and better aligned with the immediate needs of the state. 

 

This proposed bill is going to dramatically hurt most of our citizens where it hurts 

most: our pocketbook. Thank you for at least considering my opposition to this bill. 


